
Monday, September 9, 2024

Preschool & Kindergarten Parents

6:00p.m.-6:45p.m.

Grade 1 Parents

7:00p.m.-7:45p.m.

Teachers representing the specialty areas

will be available in the Cafetorium.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

*Please remember that this is an adult-only event. You will need to

make childcare arrangements. If it is absolutely necessary,

your child can sit in the Gym with a book or coloring sheet.

Students should not accompany you to the classroom.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.


